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WQ.71/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO H.M. ATTORNEY GENERAL  

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will H.M. Attorney General advise –  

 

(a) how many parents, if any, were required to attend a Parish Hall Enquiry in 2019 as a result of their 

child’s absence from school; and 

 

(b) how many parents, if any, were required to attend Court in 2019 as a result of their child’s absence 

from school? 

 

 
Answer 

 

H.M. Attorney General can advise that –  

 

(a) two parents were required to attend a Parish Hall Enquiry as a result of two children’s absence 

from school; and  

 

(b) no parents were required to attend Court in 2019 as a result of their child’s absence from school. 

 

 

 


